
The only skill effected is Feeding the Dependant Resident. 

Feeding the Dependant Resident 

Step 9   Washes and rinses resident’s 

   hands with  soap and water 

   before feeding.  Dries      

   resident’s hands. 

Effective March 1,2016 this step will 

become a key step.  Missing a key step 

during testing results in a failure of the 

skills portion of the test.  It would be 

advised to start teaching it as a key step 

to ensure that your candidates are 

successful at testing.   

If your students test after March 1, the 

step will be graded as a key step 

regardless of when they trained.  This is why it is very important to 

remind your candidates to check the candidate handbook before every 

scheduled test date to ensure they are aware of any skill changes that 

may have occurred. 

Changes to Skills Testing Effective 3/1/16 

Candidate Handbook  

The newest version of the candidate handbook is version 12.  Color 

copies of the handbook are available to print from our website.  We 

suggest you print at least one copy in color to easily highlight the 

changes.  Booklet copies are available to order from our office.  

Candidate handbooks are free and should be given to every candidate 

attending your training program.  
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Proper hand washing is 

essential for medical staff 

and residents to prevent 

the spread of germs! 
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D&S Diversified Technologies Happy 

New 

Year! 

Please help us welcome 

Sheri ButterbaughSheri Butterbaugh  
to the Tennessee Team!  Sheri is to the Tennessee Team!  Sheri is 

the new Cothe new Co--Program Manager.Program Manager.  

  

WELCOMEWELCOME  

SHERI!!SHERI!!    



P.O. Box 418 

Findlay, OH 45840 

Telephone:  1-877-851-2355 

Fax:    1-419-422-7395 

E-mail:   hdmastereast@hdmaster.com 

ALERT 

 There appears to be a significant problem with identity theft of nurse aide certifications.  There 

 are documented cases of individuals stealing nurse aide identities for the purpose of working 

 in health care settings where they can steal the identifies of the care recipient.  Employers are 

 strongly urged to use due diligence when reviewing documents related to new hires. 

CNA Certifications will be suspended for: 

 Failure to pay student assistance loans. 

 Failure to pay child support. 

 

2015 Nurse Aide Training and Employment Updates from TDH 

 Please review the following notification that was sent to  facilities early 2015 with 

 information regarding charging for nurse aide training and employment of nurse aides 

 before they are certified.  The 4 page document follows for your review.  If you have 

 questions pertaining to the information included in the letter, please contact the 

 Department of Health at 1-615-532-5171. 

Nurse Aide Certification Renewal Information 

 The renewal information form has been added to the D&S website.   

Important Information from the  Tennessee Department of Health 

You will find the sign up sheet on our webpage under the       

Instructor Workshop Information Header. 

Johnson City, TN     7/7/16 

Knoxville, TN     7/8/16 

Chattanooga, TN 7/11/16 

Upcoming Instructor Workshops 

July 2016 










